
From: tjsmit@ 
Sent: Saturday, September 06, 2014 2:48 PM 
To: Menard, Don 
Subject: Wortley Village - Old South Heritage Conservation District 
  

Thanks Don for all the work you have done to make this district happen.  I 
fully support the amendment to add the heritage district to the official 
plan.  I look forward to protecting the features that make Old South / 
Wortley Village distinct and worth living in. 
  
  
Thanks again, 
Jack Smit 
31 Beaconsfield Ave 

 


